9™ August 2000

MESSAGE

It is a matter of great satisfaction to me that our Faculty of
Islamic Studies is continuing the publication of its research
journal and the second issue is being published. Research and its
dissemination are compulsory in today’s world; without this no
university can justify its existence. _

The perfonﬁancc of the Faculty of Islamic Studies in this respect
1s very encouraging. They have achieved much in a short time,
thus setting an example for other faculties.

I congratulate the Dean of the Faculty of Islamic Studies and his

learned colleagues on the publication of the second issue of their

research journal and hope that under the guidance of the Dean,

the teachers and the students of the Faculty shall contribute to its

development.
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